
Dear (Medical Professional),
Thank you for your continued courage 
and dedication during these difficult 
times! I appreciate all your efforts 
everyday to keep us all safe, you are 
a real hero!

During this COVID-19 Pandemic, essential workers and medical 
professionals such as doctors/nurses, first responders, bus drivers, 
and grocery store workers have been at the frontlines, risking their 
lives to help us and keep us safe. You can help out these workers by 
continuing to social distance and follow guidelines and donating 

Personal Protective Equipment (PPE). You can also show these heroes 
some well-deserved appreciation with a thank you letter or email. Use 
the following example letters as a guide to write your own!  Please 

use this address when you write your letter: 1100 W. Stewart
Dr. Orange CA 9286.  Make sure that you don’t use any personal 

information.

Dear (Essential Worker),
Thank you so much for supporting our 
community during this pandemic. I know 
your job isn’t easy, so thank you for 
all your hard work and efforts, even 
when times are difficult. We appreciate 
you!


